
Dear colleagues,

We are delighted to welcome you to the second issue of Mucosa in 2021. It is a great pleasure for us to continue 
publishing during pandemic period without any interruptions.

In this issue, we have five scientific articles for you. An et al. reviewed the clinical findings, diagnosis, and 
treatment of lipoid proteinosis in order to pay attention the importance of multidisciplinary approach. Tunali et 
al. analyzed the oral health and associated factors in children with cerebral palsy. They suggest a rehabilitation 
program with the interdisciplinary work together with patients and parents.

Ermis reported an interesting case with Laugier-Hunziker syndrome and reviewed the literature to impress the 
importance of excluding the other conditions with similar mucosal findings for the definite diagnosis. Karaca 
Ural reported a case with syphilis followed as alopecia areata. Detailed clinical examination is cruical for early 
and appropriate treatment. Finally, An et al. reported a rare association of acrodermatitis continua of Hallopeau 
with fissured tongue and its treatment options.

We would like to thank our readers, authors, and reviewers as well as our publisher for their meritorious 
contributions. We hope to hear good news for leading indexes as soon as possible. 

We await your valuable contributions for our forthcoming issues.

Warm regards,

Savas Yayli  

Murat Cakir

Editors-in-Chief
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